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PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS NEWSLETTER IS ACCCESSABLE ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE IN THE YEAR 1 SECTION MAKING IT EASIER FOR YOU 

TO ACCESSS THE HYPERLINKS. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. We appreciate your commitment to your child’s learning. 

Show and Tell Reminder 
If your child would like to, they can bring in toys from home for a special Show and Tell session on the following days: 

Friday 24th November-Spectacular Suns Group 
 
Operation Christmas Child 2023 
Can we take this opportunity to thank you so much for your ongoing generosity. We greatly appreciate the donations that have been 
given in support of this year’s Operation Christmas Child Appeal. These kind gifts will spread joy for many children this Christmas. When 
we hear where our shoeboxes will be going, we’ll let you know. 
 
We continue to thank you to those of you who have accessed Times Table Rockstars and our Oxford Reading Owl Reading Books. Please 
remember that your child’s passwords for these platforms are stuck in their reading record books.  To go to Times Table Rockstars, the link 
is: 
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student 
Please note the school’s postcode is : DT40RH . 
To go to Oxford reading Owl,the link is: 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk 
Please note that as well as providing an online book for your child, a quiz is also assigned to help develop your child’s comprehension skills. 
 
This week the children have continued to work so hard. In topic work their areas of learning have included identifying human features in the 
local area, learning about the characteristics of mammals and birds, learning about algorithms in computing and learning about staying safe 
as part of their work during Anti Bullying Week. 
 
In Relationships and Health Education this half term we are continuing to learn about being special, unique and about being safe. 
 

Home Learning Tasks 

Reading Times Table Rock Stars Spellings/Phonics 

Please read at least 5x over 
the week. 
Please remember to write 
in their reading journals so 
we can count their reads. 
Remember that in their 

daily phonics lessons the 

children participate in 

reading activities. 

As detailed above, you have access to times table rockstars. 
Have fun working on counting in 10s and the 10 times table. 
To help your child with the games online, when children are 
presented with 2X10 for example, you could ask your child to 
count in 10s, perhaps presenting them with 2 wooden blocks 
or drawing 2 long lines to represent 10. 
The children are very experienced in counting in 10s. Have fun. 

The children who have purple RWI reading 

books have continued learning the Set 3 

Sounds detailed overleaf. Please revisit all 

Set 2 sounds and the Set 3 sounds if your 

child has a purple, orange or yellow RWI 

book. If your child has a green RWI book 

please continue to focus on the Set 2 

sounds. Thank you. 

https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/login?active-tab=students
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